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      Special Message #4 

    Series 2022 – 2023 

    Quartermaster Status 

 

Brothers, this is both an update and a request. As all of you should be aware PCinC Donald Shaw passed away 

on 14 December 2022, Brother Shaw had been elected to a three year term as Quartermaster at the 141st 

National Encampment this past August 2022. With his passing it created an opening in the Quartermaster office, 

I have appointed Brother James Lyon to act as interim Quartermaster until August 2023 or whenever a 

replacement Quartermaster can be appointed, whichever comes first.   

 

This brings us to the update, Brother Lyon has informed me that the Quartermaster store should be operational 

by 2 January 2023, right on schedule, he has already been able to ship some orders that were on hold. Please 

give Brother Lyon some time and respect in this matter as he is trying to complete a very difficult task and some 

orders may have gotten misplaced in the transfer. If you haven't received your order by 1 February 2023 please 

send a polite email to the quartermaster email address with your documentation of your order so Brother Lyon 

can correct the issue. 

 

As for the request, We are in need of a replacement for the SUVCW National Quartermaster to complete the 

term of office in which Brother Shaw was elected to fill, this current term ends at the 2025 National 

Encampment. Please review the Job Description in the C&R as to duties, this office also comes with a budget 

for travel to the National Encampment, the Gettysburg Council of Administration meeting and the Spring 

Council of Administration meeting, this is also a voting member with the Council of Administration.    

 

If you are interested in being considered for the position of Interim Quartermaster please send your letter of 

intent and resume to CinC Bruce D. Frail, 19 Briar Point Avenue, Coventry, Rhode Island 02816-5601 no later 

than 1 April 2023. 

     

Issued on this 30th Day of December 2022 

 

Respectfully In Fraternity, Charity & Loyalty, 

Bruce D. Frail 
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